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OFFICE ORDER

Insurance plays a very crucial role in providing security to the members as a risk mitigating
tool. BRLPS (Jeevika) is facilitating coverage of SHG members under the converged
program of PMJIBY and PMISBY. Detailed guidelines have been framed, sent to BPIUs and
follow up is done. Initial efforts have paid dividends and around 80000 members have
been brought under the coverage of Integrated Insurance scheme in FY 2017-18.

BRLPS (Jeevika) intends to intensify the effort and solicit more women member under its
coverage. Availability of documents and further its timely digitization is very crucial for
successful accomplishment of the work under Insurance gamut. Based on the above facts,
following has been approved:

a) There is a shortage of documents in which information are captured for digitization
and further submission to Insurance Company. All DPCU’s been permitted to print
the Insurance format upto Rs.30000 (Rs. Thirty Thousand only) following
stipulated norms. This is on the higher side and many of the DPCU’s may not be
requiring that amount. Due need assessment has to be done and accordingly the
print needs to be facilitated.

b) PC-FI has been delegated with responsibility to approve additional budget upto
Rs.20000 (Rs.Twenty Thousand only) in case any district requires based on prudent
assessment.

¢) The format for Insurance is further updated with addition of 1 or 2 more features. This
will also be finalized and sent to all the DPCUs for further printing. In case any
district has left over documents, then it needs to be utilized as the existing format is
also sufficient. SPM-Insurance will circulate the new format,

d) All DPCUs are further reiterated to set system in place in light of the office order
dated 07" February 2018 numbered BRLPS/Proj-M1/457/13/4474. The sharing of
the office order with Community Institutions and Community cadres is a must
and should be adhered to in principle.

Hope the availability of the form will lead the way forward.

By the order of CEO, BRLPS

Mukesh Chandra Sharan, PC-FI

CC To:
1. All SPMU officials
2. All DPCU and BPIU officials.




